
 

 

 

 

 

 

               30th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may have heard this evening, we have now had a change to the days on which 
students are expected to return to school.  
 
Monday 4th January will be an INSET day. 
 
For the week commencing Tuesday 5th January, all students will conduct remote learning.  
 
From Monday 11th January, Year 11 and Year 13 students will return to school as normal. 
 
From Monday 18th January, Year 7, Year 8, Year 9, Year 10 and Year 12 will return as normal.  
 
We are not able to access online learning at home, can we have paper copies? 
 
Paper copies will be available for collection from Tuesday 5th January 2021 from our main 
reception. Collection will be available for all year groups between 10am to 12pm only. 
 
My child is on free school meals, will we get more vouchers if they are in Year 7-10 or Year 12? 
 
Yes, we will look to provide more vouchers and will write to provide further details on this 
next week. 
 
I will require key worker provision, how do I book this? 
 
We have updated the link for key worker provision requests to include the two weeks of key 
worker provision following today’s announcement. The link is provided below and will close 
on Sunday 3rd January 2021 at 5:30pm.  
 
Please note this provision will run from Tuesday 5th January 2021 from 9am until 3:00pm 
each day.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuJ3l5BxLxw5
AjCKkTPyHePBUODNZM01VMjlCQkpFTTlMNldDRUpNNUZWVi4u  
 
 
 
 
 
I am going to write to you all on Monday 4th January with more details on testing for Covid on 
the students return.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuJ3l5BxLxw5AjCKkTPyHePBUODNZM01VMjlCQkpFTTlMNldDRUpNNUZWVi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuJ3l5BxLxw5AjCKkTPyHePBUODNZM01VMjlCQkpFTTlMNldDRUpNNUZWVi4u


 
Thank you for your unrelenting support in what continues to be unprecedented times. As 
always, please contact me directly on ehoward@nusa.org.uk if you have any concerns related 
directly to your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Emma Howard 
Head of School  
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